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14 October 2024 

 

 
Dear Families 
 
The History department is looking to start planning their annual trip for GCSE history students in September 
2025. It would be extremely helpful if you could fill in this short form to let us know which trip, if any, your child 
would be more likely to attend next year. 
 
You are not committing to anything; it will just help us with our decision process and planning.  
 
Once a decision has been made, more information will be made available. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ul-
3XKyde0aQbnzQmrXAuoHF6TizpXlHkGCuGn3NtNtUMk84QVpVVDNPQUZDN0MyQjc3WFkxU1JEUC4u 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Miss Ashleigh Hewitt 
Curriculum Lead for History  
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